
 
 
 

                    Prince George’s County 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

The 
RE-ENTRY ADVISORY 

BOARD 
 

will meet on 
Friday, November 20, 2020 

 

11:30 a.m. 
 

The meeting will be streamed live at the following link for all 
who wish to join the meeting:  

https://pgccouncil.us/LIVE 
  

 

To join the virtual meeting 
please email: 

NKTutt@co.pg.md.us 
 

      For more information please visit: 
                                 https://pgccouncil.us/747/Reentry-Advisory-Board 

 
Submit Questions/Concerns: 

Nathaniel Tutt 
NKTutt@co.pg.md.us 

(301) 741-9175 
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